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30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 22 Oct	 	 5.00pm	 Confession Available	 HA	 


	 	 5.30pm	 Vigil Mass		 HA	 Thanksgiving - Vince & Judy D’Sa family 

Sun 23 Oct	 30th Sunday OT	 9.15am	 Sunday Mass	   	 HF	 Missa Pro Populo 

World Mission Day	 11.00am	 Sunday Mass		 HA	Farrow family 

	 	 3.00pm	 Holy Baptism		 HF	 Kit Coulbert & Eric Phillips 

Mon24 Oct	 S. Mary Anthony Claret	 No Mass  	 Fr Robin’s Day off	 	  

Tue 25 Oct	 	 9.30am	 Mass	 	 HF	  

Wed 26 Oct 	 Sts. Chad & Ched	 9.30am	 Mass	 	 HA	  

Thur 27 Oct	 Sts. Simon & Jude	 6.30pm	 Adoration (w/ Confession)	 HF


	 	 7.30pm	 Mass HF


Fri 28 Oct	 	 9.30am	 Mass	 	 HA 

Sat 29 Oct	 	 5.00pm	 Confession Available	 HA


	 	 5.30pm	 Vigil Mass		 HA	 John Connors (RIP) 

Sun 30 Oct	 31st Sunday OT	 9.15am	 Sunday Mass	   	 HF	 Missa Pro Populo 

	 11.00am	 Sunday Mass		 HA	  

✢ ✢  
Offertory Collection 

Because of the move away from cash the offertory 
collection at Holy Angels and Holy Family Churches is 

taken at the door rather than passing the plate around the 
church. 

Both churches have the opportunity for cashless giving and 
cash and we thank you for your generosity. It is your 

donations which pay for our churches. Please contact the 
office for information about standing orders, often the best 

way to manage your giving to the church. 

Second Collection 
World Missions/Missio 

World Mission Sunday is celebrated in every Catholic 
community in the world. It’s a moment of grace to express 
solidarity with our brothers and sisters in Christ who are 
living in situations of poverty, violence and oppression. 
Every parish, school and community is invited to join this 

special event. And every penny, pound and prayer you give 
to Missio helps missionaries everywhere continue their 
work.


Thank you for PACT second collection 
HA - £75.70 (Cash £60.70; Dona £15) 

HF  - £65  (Cash £50; Dona £15) 

NOTICES 

October is the Month of the Holy Rosary.


In the words of St. Josemaria Escriva, "To say the Holy 
Rosary, considering the mysteries, repeating the Our 
Father and Hail Mary with the praises to the Blessed Trinity, 
and the constant invocation of the Mother of God, is a 
continuous act of faith, hope, and love, of adoration and 
reparation."


Let's turn to Our Lady often this month through the prayer 
that she has often asked her children to pray.


http://www.holyangelsash.org
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk


Bishop Richard has published a new Pastoral Plan for 
the Diocese, The Word Who Is Life, 2022. You can read 
and download the new Plan on the diocesan website.

https://www.abdiocese.org.uk/diocese/pastoral-plan


A moving new documentary on the remarkable life of 
Mother Teresa of Calcutta that has been a US Box 
office hit is coming to cinemas across the UK on 
Wednesday, 2nd November

Mother Teresa: No Greater Love focusses on the life of 
Mother Teresa and the heroic work of the religious order 
she founded, the Missionaries of Charity.

https://www.fathomevents.com/events/Mother-Teresa-No-
Greater-Love

I have heard a number of stories of people’s powerful 
experiences of visiting the relics of St Bernadette. 
Don’t neglect to ask the Saints for their prayers.


Worth Abbey - 23 October.

https://stbernadette.org.uk
 


The Lead Bishop for Life Issues at the Bishops’ 
Conference, the Rt Revd John Sherrington, expressed his 
dismay after MPs voted in favour of an amendment to a Bill 
that could make it a criminal offence to breach 150-metre 
‘buffer zones’ around abortion clinics.

MPs backed the amendment to the Government’s Public 
Order Bill on Tuesday evening, 18 October, by 297 votes to 
110.

“I am disappointed with last night’s vote, which amended 
the Public Order Bill so as to impose ‘buffer zones’ around 
abortion clinics nationwide. If the Bill passes all its 
parliamentary stages, then women facing a crisis 
pregnancy will be denied access to alternative choices and 
practical support. Many women and their unborn children 
have been helped as a result of such peaceful vigils at 
abortion clinics. In 2018, the Health Secretary argued that 
extra legislation was unnecessary to regulate these vigils.

“This amendment raises larger concerns about freedom of 
religion, belief, expression and association. Whilst these 
rights have to be balanced against the rights and freedoms 
of others, these are already guaranteed by laws designed 
to prevent harassment outside clinics and this amendment 
is not necessary.

“This amendment makes peaceful presence, prayerful 
witness and the offer of practical support to those most in 
need a crime, punishable by fine or imprisonment. It is a 
sad day for democracy, for women and unborn children, 
and this amendment does not serve the common good.

“We will continue to oppose this amended Bill and continue 
to pray for and offer support to pregnant women and their 
unborn children.”


Email your MP!


https://righttolife.org.uk/bufferzonevote


As the weather turns colder don’t forget that there is an 
opportunity for warmth, conversation and coffee in the 
week after our Tuesday and Wednesday morning masses.

Are you aware that their is a Catholic radio station 
operating in the Uk? https://radiomariaengland.uk


The Universe Catholic Weekly has a FREE introductory 
offer at the moment, giving you 4 weeks of issues and by 
calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650 or email: 
michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk

The Next Youth Group meeting is Saturday 29th 
October after the 5.15pm Mass at Holy Angels which we 
encourage you attend first – meeting finishes normally 
about 8.15pm. 


Karibu Nyumbani Orphanage- Tanzania

There are now 24 children at the orphanage.  We are very 
excited to be able to see all the children again, who have 
grown so much, but also to meet the new arrivals.

We first visited the orphanage in 2015 when we took a 
group of young people to volunteer from the youth 
group .We have returned every year since until Covid !

After 3 years it is now possible to visit again. Sadly, due to 
Covid we not been able to go to the orphanage but also 
unable to fundraise.

Gloria and Hilary will go out on 3rd November and would 
love to show the support of both parishes by taking out 
donations. Like any charity they have suffered from lack of 
fundraising over the last few years, and like any household 
at the moment, they have rising cost of living.

We would normally be organising fundraising events but as 
Parish life returns to normal, our priority has been resuming 
the ministries.


We will leave a basket for donations at the back of church 
over the next few weeks, or alternatively you can give 
directly to Gloria or Hilary. Thank you in advance for your 
generosity.


Saturday, 19 November 2022 10:30am - 4:00pm 

Worth School VI Form Centre, RH10 4SD 


A day of formation, reflection and conversation aimed at 
existing catechists, those who are interested in exploring 
becoming a catechist and those who might need a little 
encouragement to consider this vocation. If you are 
involved or interested in working with Children's Liturgy, 
Baptism, First Holy Communion and Reconciliation, 
Confirmation or RCIA, you are very welcome to come 
along.


The doors will be open from 10.30am for refreshments, 
with the programme beginning at 11am. We aim to finish at 
around 4pm. The venue is the newly built VI Form Centre 
at Worth School - there will be signs and stewards to help 
you find your way. Refreshments will be provided 
throughout the day, but you should bring a packed lunch as 
there are no local shops within easy reach.


There is no formal charge for this event, but we will 
encourage your parish to pay a donation of £10 per person 
to cover the costs of this event.


For more information, please contact Jon Harman, 
Formation Adviser:

Jon.Harman@abdiocese.org.uk


We look forward to welcoming you! More information will be 
sent closer to the event.


Parish Office: The Parish Office is currently normally open 
on Wednesday and Friday Mornings. Please use the 
normal telephone number ( 01252 321 422 ) and parish 
email address: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com

https://www.fathomevents.com/events/Mother-Teresa-No-Greater-Love
https://www.fathomevents.com/events/Mother-Teresa-No-Greater-Love
mailto:michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk
mailto:holyofficesurrey@gmail.com

